
We're reviewing proposals to extend family friendly employment rights. The 
proposals include an extension from 26 weeks to 52 weeks of leave for all 
parents which can be taken in up to 4 blocks during the 3 year period from birth.
 

What do you think about the proposals?
Are you a business? How do you think the extensions to parental leave will 
work in practice? What consequences will the changes have, if any, on your 
business?

 
Tell us what you think! Email us at scrutiny@gov.je
 

Your views will normally be published on the States 
Assembly website but we reserve the right not to publish 
them.  Any views you want to remain confidential will not 
be published in accordance with Data Protection 
legislation.  For more information please visit 
statesassembly.gov.je/scrutiny or contact us
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